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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy week! We have had lots of educational visits out to a wide range of places, and we hope that the children 
have enjoyed getting back to visits as much as the staff! We would like to thank all of the staff for all of their hard work 
organising these visits and ensuring they are safe to take place, as well as to all of our families for their ongoing support 
and understanding. I particular thank you to all the understanding parents when our trip to Legoland were delayed by over 
2 hours! 
  
A big thank you this week also has to go to our wonderfully dedicated staff. Despite the disruption to transport, and the 
distance that many of our staff live, everyone has been totally committed to getting to work each day. We have staff 
members staying with friends and leaving at 5am to make sure they are able to get to work. We really appreciate this 
complete dedication. A big thank you as well to our families who have long journeys to get to school. Let’s hope everything 
is a bit easier next week! 
  
As you will know, our School Council are currently collecting for The Renewal Project in Newham. If you would like to 
donate pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, tinned tuna, lentils, noodles, chickpeas, baked beans, cereal or nappies then please 
leave in the playground. Due to the terrible flooding in Bangladesh currently, we are also going to have buckets on the 
gates next week if anyone would like to donate. All money will go to Islamic Relief, who are helping to support over there. 
We are very sorry to say that we are aware of Curwen family members who have been impacted by this terrible situation. 
We do know that it is getting increasingly difficult for many of us to find extra money, so please do not feel obliged to 
donate unless you are able. 
  
As of Monday, we will be selling raffle tickets and collecting donations for our summer fair. Please do remember that we 
sent home a letter with dates parents/carers are invited in for, so do try to come in! 
  
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

5T—100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Year 4 went on a fantastic trip to Stubbers Adventure Centre. With over 35 fun-filled 

activities to take part in, we definitely made the most of the experience! We took part in 

structured action-packed sessions across land, air and water, helping our children develop 

core skills, build confidence and, most importantly, have fun! We needed to use many of 

our Curwen Core Skills throughout the day, including: teamwork, communication, 

resilience and leadership. The children and staff all had a great day together as a year 

group!  You can find more pictures on our website. 

Year 4 Stubbers Trip – 21/06/22 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=0&gcatid=24&albumid=325


AM—Yaqub, Anabia, Ayrah, 

Lojain 

RDR—Layla 

RMC—Sulayman 

1K—Berkin 

1L—Patrick 

2W—Radiya 

2R—Barack 

3B—Hafsa 

3H—Niamul 

4C—Alex 

4K—Niah 

5C—Ibrahim 

5T—Olimade 

6H—Mason 

6U—Marcus 

OAK—Eliza 

PM—Amirah B, Ruhaan, 

Anna, Fatima 

RM—Tawseef 

RC—Faizan 

1I—Maliha 

1SN—Aryan 

2S—Jidnee 

2M—Emmanuel 

3G—Hussamir 

3L—Yunus 

4N—Kurtney 

4A—Tia 

5B—Yumna 

5L—John 

6C—Taha 

6B—Nadim 

 

Our Stars That Shine 

Serenity—5C 

For being a great role model 

and supporting other children 

in her free time 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Forest School for 4C & 3H on 29th June 

 Stratford East Cinema for year 6 on 29th June 

 Olympic Park for year 6 on 30th June 

 Plaistow Park for year 3 on 30th June 

 

Other reminders: 

 Due to it being summer, and therefore sunnier 

weather, please make sure to give your children sun 

screen on the especially sunny days. 

 All clubs except choir will be ending in the following 

week (1st July). Choir will have its last session on 5th 

July 

Reminders for the Week 

Charles Dickens— 736 

Julia Donaldson— 599 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 594 

Roald Dahl— 469 

Team Points: 

Last week, we began our knockout rounds, and a class from 

each year group has now been eliminated. In the following 

week, another class will be eliminated from each year. 

Here are the classes that are still in the competition: 

 

 

 

Check the newsletter next week to see how the competition 

develops! 

5L  v   5T  v  5B 

6B v 6C  v  6H 

2W  v  2R  v  2M 

3H  v  3G  v  3B 

4K  v  4A  v  4C 

1L  v  1K  v  1SN 

This week we have been collecting food donation 

for the renewal programme. We have close to 

100 items and with a big push we think we 

can reach our goal of 150. If you would like to 

donate you can leave items on the benches in the 

KS2 playground or 

outside the office. 

Thank you for all 

your support so far! 

-The School Council 

Food Donations - The Renewal Programme 


